

Jonathan McClue Principal Planning Officer Regeneration and Planning Supporting Communities, LBC 2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG West Euston Partnership One Stop Shop, 29-31 Hampstead Road, London, NW1 3JA



www.westeustonpartnership.org

Twitter: @WEPNW1

Facebook: facebook.com/wepartnership

9 August 2017

Dear Jonathan McClue,

Re: Stephenson House Redevelopment

West Euston Partnership (WEP) would like to formally give its support to the planning application for the Stephenson House redevelopment for the following reasons:

- Lazari Investments Ltd has carried out a thorough consultation process.
- WEP trustees have met with both Lazari brothers and discussed the redevelopment at various meetings where support for the redevelopment was unanimous.
- The local community will benefit from job and training opportunities provided through the S106 monies.

Please let me know if you require clarification or anything further.

All the very best

Yours sincerely

Malananalian

Mohammed Joynal Uddin Chair of Trustees West Euston Partnership